ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2020/31 14.07.2021

To,

Shri P.K. Purwar,

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Non-payment of June,2021 salary and non-fulfilment of the duty of paying salary to the
employees on the due date — reg.

We wish to bring the following to your kind notice, for favour of expeditious action.

The representatives of the AUAB met you on 30.06.2021 and explained about the hardships being
faced by the employees on account of non-payment of salary on the due date of every month. A
detailed memorandum was also submitted to you, by the AUAB on this issue.

However, it is disgusting to note that salary for the month of June, 2021 has still not been paid,
even though it is already 14th of July, today. In the memorandum submitted by the AUAB on
30.06.2021 and also in the discussions held on the same day, as well as on 02.07.2021, the
representatives of the AUAB have emphasised the need for payment of salary on the due date of
every month. But, it is most unfortunate to note that, payment of salary continues to be the last
priority of the Management.

We wish to state that, the AUAB cannot remain as a mute spectator, when the employees are
denied payment of salary on the due date and when this sorry state of affairs is continuing for
more than two years now. The AUAB is organising a placard showing agitation throughout the
country tomorrow the 15.07.2021, in which payment of salary on the due date is an important
issue. Further, the AUAB is organising a hunger strike throughout the country on 28.07.2021.

In view of the foregoing, we urge upon you to take steps for the payment of June, 2021 salary
immediately and also to ensure that, hereafter, salary to the employees is paid on the last date of
every month.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Chandeshwar Singh P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.



